
Gina LeDuc-Kuntz
Freeport

Dear Members of the Committee on Environment and Natural Resources, my name is
Gina LeDuc-Kuntz.  I am a resident of Freeport.
I am writing you today to vote "ought to pass" on LD1595.  We need to prudently and
with open eyes move towards the future environmental impacts our choices today will
create. New solar power energy today will be old technology in 30 years.  The waste 
volume these solar panels stand to introduce in the near future is sobering and LD 
1595 seeks prudent measures to address this potential future environmental problem.
Please pass LD 1595.
Thank You,
Gina LeDuc-Kuntz
Freeport


